
 

 

 

Reference: PFAS 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

After having discussions with our quality suppliers and rechecking our already closely monitored 

manufacturing process, Controlled Products and all brands; Sporturf™, GrassTex™ and Synthetic Turf 

International™ would like to reassure our customers that we do not have polyfluoroalkyl substances 

(PFAS) in our synthetic turf.  However, one challenge is products are easily cross contaminated from 

outside sources and identifying where the PFAS may have come from, if found, can be extremely 

challenging.  Our suppliers have confirmed that the products they provide us do not contain PFAS.  

We would like to express our appreciation to our valued suppliers for their rapid response in providing 

detailed information to us so that we can pass this on to our consumers.  Controlled Products will 

continue to take pride and responsibility in manufacturing a quality product for our consumers, 

employees, and our community.    

 

 


